
 

Grace Lutheran Church 
Jesus’ Lambs of Grace Preschool 

Manitowoc, Wisconsin 

 

  

Sunday, June 22nd After 9:00 A.M. Worship 
Monday, June 23rd After 6:30 P.M. Worship 

Tuesday, June 24th at 6:30 P.M.

 

 

 

 

Whether it’s 

Preschool to Kindergarten 

Kindergarten to Elementary School 

Eighth Grade to High School 

High School to College 

College to the World Beyond 

We’d like to wish all our Grace 
Lutheran graduates God’s richest 
blessings!  May He go with you as 
you move on to life’s next step.  

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

News From the Coordinating Council 
Grace Lutheran Church 

The big news for June was introduced to you on the first page of 
this newsletter, that being our Open Forum Meetings and 
Voters’ Meetings coming up this month.  Once again, the 
Open Forums will be held after worship on Sunday, June 22nd 

and Monday, June 23rd.  The Voters will meet on Tuesday, June 24th beginning at 6:30 P.M. 

The topics at Open Forum and carrying over to Voters will include: 

The 2025 – 2026 Church Budget 
Revisions and Changes to the Grace Lutheran Constitution 
Revisions and Changes to the Grace Lutheran Bylaws 
The Possible Hiring of a Technology / Website / Social Media Coordinator 
The Possible Hiring of a New Member Ministry Coordinator to Replace Heidi Malley 
An Open Position on the CC That Will Occur at the Close of This Year 
Plans and Goals as We Look Forward at Grace Lutheran Church 

We encourage all our members to attend an Open Forum meeting, and all our voters to join us 
Tuesday, June 24th.  May God bless our discussions, plans and decisions! 

Please note that copies of the 2024 – 2025 Budget Plan as well as the Church Constitution 
and Bylaws will be available for you to take and read.  Look for them in the narthex area of 
the church beginning Sunday, June 8th. 

Earlier in this newsletter you read of Pastor’s new “Office Hours.”  The Coordinating Council 
fully supports this schedule and encourages all our members to follow the office hours plan so 
that Pastor can better coordinate his work time!  Our thanks to all for your understanding! 

Work is beginning at the CC level concerning the possible purchase of a new church organ.  
Please stay tuned as we get Bach to you with more information on this endeavor. 

To increase campus safety, a new specialized security camera will soon be installed at church 
that has the ability to read vehicle license plates.  Feel free to talk to Tom Meineke for more 
information about this important safety tool. 

The CC has begun work in seeking individuals willing to serve as our congregation’s next 
president.  Our current president’s term will expire at the end of 2025.  Please contact any of our 
CC members if you might be willing to serve in such an office, or if you have suggestions for 
someone who might wish to take on this position.  

Our Coordinating Council exists to serve our congregation and our Lord.  May God continue to 
bless the efforts of these individuals as they continue their work for Him! 

 



C.C. Position Name Phone Number  Email Address 

 
President 
 

Steve Janke   (262) 352-8742  sjanke76@gmail.com 

Finance Cody Guenther (920) 895-0623  cody.guenther18@gmail.com 

Property Mike Remiker (920) 901-0768  remy.2021.201@gmail.com 

Education Tod Hauf (920) 860-2221  tahauf@att.net 

Worship Tom Meineke  (920) 323-5151   tom.meineke71@gmail.com 

Member Care Derrick Gossen  
(920) 619-1750 

 derrick.gossen@fmglobal.com 

Outreach Jeremy Falck (920) 901-0275   falckj02@gmail.com 

 

Brewers Fans!  The Bus is Full! 
 

 
Home of the Milwaukee Brewers!  

July 11th at 7:10 P.M. 

Milwaukee Brewers vs. Washington Nationals 

The Bus Will Be Leaving the Church Grounds at 3:10 P.M. 
Your Bus Ride, Ticket and a Sandwich on the Bus are Free! 

You May Wish to Leave a Gratuity for the Driver. 

Our Thanks to the Langman Family for this Exciting Adventure. 

 
A Maximum of Fifty-Six People Have 

Signed Up to Go to the Game. 

There is a Waiting List in Play. 

Call The Church Office for More Information 



 

 



Pastor Henning’s New Bible Study Begins on Tuesday, June 10th. 

What does it mean to be a disciple of Jesus?  
Maybe you can name some of those twelve guys      
who followed Jesus for a few years.  But you’re 
called to be a disciple too!  What does this look like 
in 21st Century America?  Come join us for our 
upcoming Bible Study, starting on Tuesday, June 
10th.  Over a period of six weeks / lessons, we’ll 
learn what true discipleship means – built on God’s 
Word, planning and working to carry out the 
church’s mission for the good of the body and leading to follow Christ’s model. Each lesson also 
contains a “Training” section – an opportunity to apply the material to each of our lives, take 
home the concept, and put it into action. Come and grow in God’s Word with your fellow 
disciples. Bible Study is offered each Sunday after the worship service, on Tuesday evenings at 
6:30 P.M. and Wednesday afternoons at1:15 P.M.  You can always expect good company and, 
most often, some snacks and a warm beverage!  Join us!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Join us Sunday, June 8th for this special 
presentation at Grace Lutheran. 

 

 

Looking Ahead… 
Grace Lutheran Church Picnic 
Sunday, September 7th 

Mark Your Calendars and Join Us! 

More Information Coming in Next 
Month’s Newsletter 



Sunday, June 15th, 2025 

 
 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

June 19th, 2025 

 

 



 

          Member Spotlights Will Return Next Month! 

 

 

 

June 1st – 7th Dave Bergquist 

June 8th - 14th Jerry Krueger 

June 15th – 21st Tom Fagan 

June 22nd – 28th Dave Kappelman 

June 29th - July 5th Tod Hauf 

 

 

June 14th Greg and Lori Stuebs 

June 28th Dorothy Duchow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

Lancer Golf Classic 

Register today - Friday, August 1st 
Fox Hills Golf Resort - Mishicot 

Three flights; men's, women's, and coed. 

Visit www.mlhslancers.org/golfclassic to donate, 
learn more, and register! 

 

Six students and two chaperones are traveling to Whiteriver, Arizona from June 4th -10th to 
serve our Apache brothers and sisters in Christ by constructing, repairing, and cleaning 
various aspects of East Fork Lutheran School. If you are interested in helping make this 
trip possible by donating visit www.mlhslancers.org/extraordinary-missons 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus’ Lambs of Grace 

Summer Camp 

Begins Monday, June 2nd 

May God Bless Our School With 
An Outstanding Summer 

Program! 



This once again brings the newsletter to a close, but the news will continue!  Keep yourself 
up to date with all things Grace Lutheran by: 

 Listening to the after-worship service announcements, and 
 Reading the onscreen announcements found on the monitors in church, and 
 Checking your church mailbox for weekly announcement sheets, and 
 Reading the weekly “Church News” emails sent from our 

church oƯice, and 
 Calling the church oƯice with your questions. 

   It is our desire to keep our entire church family in the know.  May 
God bless our efforts to do so, and may God bless all of you! 

 

 

Have a Wonderful Month of June! 

We’ll See Each Other in Church! 
 


